
 

 

 

Research Recruitment Opportunity: 
Provide Feedback on a Drought and Health 

Communication Toolkit 
 
Are you a public health professional or healthcare provider in the Missouri River 

Basin? We want your expertise! 
 
The University of Nebraska Medical Center is seeking participants to provide feedback 
on a newly developed Drought and Health Communication Toolkit designed to help 
communities and professionals effectively respond to drought-related health challenges. 
 
Who Can Participate? 

• Public health professionals (state or local 
level) and Healthcare providers (physicians, 
nurses, etc.) 

• Must work in one of the following states: 
Colorado, Iowa, Kansas, Nebraska, 
Missouri, Montana, North Dakota, South 
Dakota, and Wyoming 

What’s Involved? 

• A 60-minute Zoom session to review and 
discuss the toolkit 

• Participants will receive a $15 gift card as 
a token of appreciation 

 
 

 
How to Participate 

If interested, please complete the interest form 
at https://forms.office.com/r/ZgYxMVxGQf or 

use the QR code here. 

For more information, please contact Summer 
Woolsey at summer.woolsey@unmc.edu.  

https://forms.office.com/r/ZgYxMVxGQf

